
 

Bagels and Books Breakfast Bar 

 

 

All children and families are welcome to visit our Bagels and Books 

Breakfast Bar. It is open every school day from 8.25am – 8.40am. 

Bagels and books are freely available to children and families. We 

are pleased to support our families with our Breakfast Bar and Book 

Nook and we kindly ask that all families help us by following our 

Breakfast Bar rules. 

 

• All children below Year 5 must be accompanied in the hall by 

an adult until 8.40am. 

• Children and adults are welcome to choose a book from our 

Book Nook to keep and read.  

• Children visiting the breakfast bar must wait in the hall until 

8.40am. A member of staff will then direct children straight to 

their classrooms from the hall.  

• Children should be seated for their breakfast. 

• Children must not climb on equipment or furniture in the hall 

or play running games.  

• Children must follow directions from members of staff. We ask 

that parents/carers support our staff in helping to keep the hall 

a calm, happy and safe place for everyone using the 

breakfast bar.  

 

 

Our school values: 

 

Be Ready  Be Responsible  Be Respectful 

 


